
Dear First Grade Families,   

Keep up the amazing effort and engagement! Enclosed you will find the 
two week ​Enrichment and Targeted Instruction plan​ for June 1st- 12th. 
These activities were designed to assist your child in learning in all areas 
of development and you may complete as much or as little as you see fit.  Feel free to 
email your child’s teacher if you have questions or need support with any of the activities.  

As you venture into this next phase, please be sure to continue to visit our Grade 1 
Distance Learning Website for read alouds, additional supplemental activities and 
materials to assist you with your at home learning experience. Let us know if there is 
something you wish to see more of or if something is missing that you’d like added. Here 
is the link to our Grade 1 Home Extension Site: 

https://sites.google.com/brunswick.k12.me.us/firstgradehomeextension/home 

Again, we are here for you! 

Your Grade 1 Teaching Team, 
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